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E: contact@canadawaterdockside.co.uk 
T: 020 3900 3676 
FAO: KAN0247, Floor 1,  
44 – 48 Paul Street, EC2A 4LB

You are invited to Have Your Say on the first Virtual 
Exhibition of plans for Canada Water Dockside
Scan the QR code to visit the website

CANADA
WATER
DOCKSIDE

Those buildings shown 
in brown are either under 
construction or have 
planning permission



FEEDBACK

Our next step is to invite you to a Virtual Exhibition of our plans: a more de-
tailed look at how our vision – and your feedback – are shaping the future of 
Canada Water Dockside.

We have been delighted with the initial response from the local community, 
as well as the level of engagement with our introductory feedback form.

In January 2021, we wrote to local residents and businesses regarding the launch 
of our public consultation and project website www.canadawaterdockside.co.uk. 
You may have also seen us in Southwark News and on social media.

VIRTUAL EXHIBITION –  
Key Dates

Webinar - 
Coming Soon

Please visit www.
canadawaterdockside.co.uk/
HaveYourSay to share your thoughts 
and read more about our initial plans 
for a new town centre destination in 
Canada Water, featuring places to 
work, shop, walk, eat, drink, and relax.

In late March 2021, the project 
team will host a series of webinars 
discussing the first Canada Water 
Dockside Virtual Exhibition with 
members of the local community. If 
you wish to join a webinar or submit 
questions in advance, please do 
register your interest at contact@
canadawaterdockside.co.uk or by 
using the freepost form overleaf.

Over 440 feedback 
forms were completed 

Over 1,600 people 
visited the Canada 
Water Dockside website

65% of participants 
use Canada Water daily 

42% of local people 
had not participated 
in a consultation like 
this before 

The Virtual Exhibition will take place 
online from Monday 22nd
February 2021 until Sunday 7th
March 2021. We kindly ask you to
submit your feedback by this date.



Accessibility to information at this time 
is vitally important. Should you require 
support, wish to arrange for a call-back 
from the project team to discuss the 
scheme, or prefer to receive physical 
copies of the exhibition information 
and feedback form via post, please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch with us 
using the freepost form provided: 

Due to ongoing government advice regarding COVID-19, 
we will continue to host our consultation online, by post, 
through webinars, and via video-conference sessions.

Request for printed consultation materials 

Request for call-back

Request for Webinar Details

Name:

Postcode:

Email:

Address:

cut here
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